
Cash Online Information October 7 2019 

For some classes, we have posted field trips onto our 

cash online system. Please note that some of these 

fieldtrips have the option to pay for a parent’s 

entrance fee. Some parents have mentioned that when 

viewing the field trip payment on a mobile device, you 

need to scroll down to see the extra option for the 

parent’s fee. Please ensure you scroll down to see if 

there is a parent fee option. Once you pay for your 

child, you will not be able to go back into that item to 

purchase the parent fee.  

Thank you,  

Latimer Road Office 


